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NOISE CONTROL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

Please be advised that the June 25, 2024, Noise 
Control Advisory Committee meeting has been 
canceled.  

The Noise Control Advisory Committee is 
scheduled to convene on Tuesday, July 23, 2024 
at 1:00 PM.  

If you have any questions, please contact the 
City Manager’s Office via email at 
DVarisco@FortLauderdale.gov or by phone at 
(954) 828-5027. 

 
Thank you. 
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